
NDA Urges President Trump to Pursue Aggressive Economic Agenda  
 

Following his inauguration last week, NDA sent a letter to President Donald Trump which provides 
an overview of the demolition industry and outlines key policies his administration should pursue in 
the coming year. NDA urged President Trump to partner with the demolition industry on legislation 
and regulatory actions that will strengthen the U.S. economy and help create new jobs for 
hardworking Americans.  
 
Specifically, NDA called on the president to focus his attention on the following priorities: 

• Renew critical tax incentives for small businesses 
• Reform workforce development programs and apprenticeship rules 
• Support and expedite implementation of federal infrastructure projects 
• Pursue regulatory relief to unleash the American economy 
• Consider the economic impact of tariffs on businesses and supply chains  

 
NDA will continue to reach out to the White House and key Trump administration officials in the 
coming weeks to advocate for the demolition industry’s policy priorities.   
 
 
NDA Releases 2025 National Policy Agenda  
 
This week, NDA released its 2025 National Policy Agenda. This agenda, crafted by a committee of 
your demolition peers, is a vital resource for policymakers and Members of Congress as they 
address the nation's most pressing challenges. It represents 11 different policy areas. This agenda 
is not just a document; it is a roadmap for our industry’s future. Our strength lies in our membership 
of more than 500 demolition companies who represent the interests, concerns, and needs of the 
demolition industry. Our collective voice achieves a greater impact at a lower cost than if each 
demolition professional acted alone. 
 
Read the National Policy Agenda here. 
 
 

https://www.demolitionassociation.com/Portals/0/NDA%20Letter%20to%20President%20Trump_FINAL.pdf
https://www.demolitionassociation.com/Portals/0/FINAL%202025%20Policy%20Agenda.pdf?ver=_DyMZLYUIlz3IoQHV6rcBg%3D%3D

